Town of Sangerville
Town Vehicle Policy
Adopted March 14, 2001

Town employees or designees may only operate vehicles and equipment owned
by the Town of Sangerville if such operation is within the scope of their
employment. Use of Town vehicles and equipment for personal reasons or
benefit is prohibited.

The Town Pick Up Truck shall only be driven home by the public works
director/road commissioner between November 15 to May 15. The vehicle is to
be used for winter road operations such as responding to road issue concerns and
checking road conditions. Any other use needs prior approval from Town
Manager.

Amended November 18, 2014 by the Sangerville Selert Bnard

“Town Pick Up Truck" i< replaced by "Town Publir Wovks Vehir]e".



